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Support SB 417 

 

Dear Senators, 

Finally some relief for citizens requesting public records. In Douglas County we have 

been subjected to extreme fees that no one could ever pay and therefore have been 

denied public records. The current Douglas County Clerk is charging 51,000 + dollars 

for the citizens to see the ballot images requested last year. We have not been able 

to raise this money.   

 

Thank you in advance for supporting Senate Bill 417.  

 

Russell and Loretta Johnson  

 

 


